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The Corinthians Penobscot — Acadia Annual Cruise

29 July to 9 August, 2025

Come join your Corinthians friends and explore mid-coast Maine!

The Cruise embarks in Belfast Maine on 29 July 2025 with a Cruise Launch Registration, Cocktail
Hour, and Lobster Dinner at the Belfast Boathouse.

The Cruise Finale will be at Camden Maine on 9 August 2025 with a Cocktail Hour, Dinner, and
Awards Presentation at the Sea Dog Brewery.

In the interim we will cruise through a series of ports and anchorages which offer exploration,
activities ashore, and/or inter-vessel social activities in the anchorages as part of a Maine
Experience

A lay day in Somes sound will give cruisers access to Bar Harbor and Acadia Park

On 6 August Cruisers will be able to enjoy the Sweet Chariot Music Festival on Swans Island.
On 8 August participant can enjoy Shakespeare In the Park — Two Gentlemen of Verona, at the
Camden Amphitheater.

Details of the Cruise are outlined in the on-line Cruise Guide on the Cruise Website.

The Cruise Website, corinthianscruise.org, is a living document that will provide up-to-date
information as planning continues to mature. Check regularly for updates.

Note: intervening Ports of Call may undergo some changes as the Cruise Committee wrestles
with the organizing logistics of moving a large fleet along a reasonable course while
accommodating a lot of other variables (events, facilities, other fleets, geography, etc.)

A Feeder Cruise to the Penobscot and Post-Cruise meanderings are also planned.

There will be a limit of 30-35 boats due to venue and port/anchorage limitations. A formal
registration will open at the end of March. Interested Captains should send an email to Bill
Burnham and check the Cruise website for those reservations that need to be made as soon as
possible, williamwburnham@outlook.com
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